
 

 

 

 
 

URGENT – Please Read and Respond 
Parents of children in Pre-School, Nursery, Reception,  

Year 1, Year 6 and critical workers.  
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you very much for all your initial responses to our previous survey. It has been helpful in 
giving us an idea of the kind of changes and provisions we need to make in order to ensure the 
safety and wellbeing of all pupils and staff. However, several surveys were completed twice due to 
ever changing guidance and parents changing their mind.  
 
We understand if you have concerns for the safety and well-being of your child/children and your 
family and must inform you that you will not be fined if you decide to keep your children home.  
 
In order to proceed to the next phase, we now need a much more accurate and detailed forecast of 
potential pupil numbers to ensure every appropriate provision is made. We also want to factor in 
provision for the children of key workers in other year groups. 
 
It is critical that you complete the second survey to help us plan for the return to school. Exact 
figures and names will help us make school as safe as possible. This survey asks for children’s 
names to help us group them appropriately. 
 
Click the link below and please complete the survey as soon as you can 
 
https://forms.gle/cWwstqDtogsTvCvVA 
 
 
At this stage, there are still many unanswered questions and it is important for all parents to 
understand that not all pupils from the government identified year groups (Pre-school, Nursery, 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6) will simply return to school on June 1st for five days a week. 
 
Further guidance regarding safety since the government announcement means there is a distinct 
possibility that our school will not re-open to children on June 1st.  
 
If you change your decision about your child returning to school after completing the survey, please 
can you contact the school mobile to let us know as soon as you can. 
 

Best wishes, 

Mr Taylor 

https://forms.gle/cWwstqDtogsTvCvVA

